
  

If you have a child aged under 5 
years, we’d like to invite you to 

take part in one of our no-
contact Easter hunts. 

 
Contact us at Ridgeway Children’s 

Centre on 4567751 to 
Book your place. 

Be sure to let us know your email 
address so that we can send you 

details of how to take part and how 
to claim your prize. 

 

The Easter hunts will take place on: 
Wed 7th April (Horsley Hill area) 
Mon 12th April (Ridgeway area) 
Thurs 15th April (Whitburn area) 

 

There is no set time for this activity, you 
can take part at any time of the day. 

 
Spaces are limited so please get in 

touch to reserve your place. 

 


